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ST. PAUL’S THIS WEEK 

Monday Lunch Bunch 12 noon 

 Bible Study (Trinity) 7:00 PM 

Wednesday Lenten Service and Lunch 12:10 PM 

 Thistle Club 7:00 PM 

Thursday Christian Nurture 6:30 PM 

 Senior Choir 7:30 PM 

     
 

 

LENTEN BIBLE STUDY 

FEBRUARY 19 – MARCH 19 

7:00 PM 
This course will be offered in partnership with the folks at  

Trinity Anglican.  The first study will be held February 19th at 7 PM  

at St. Paul’s, and will then alternate between venues.   

Please put your name on the sign-up sheet in the library  

if you are interested in attending. 

 
                

Lenten Coin Containers are  

available in the Library. 

Please take one and 

support PWS&D. 

Thanks! 
 

 

Please contact the office if you require envelopes or name tags.         
IN OUR COMMUNITY – BULLETIN BOARD NOTICES 

Saturday 

May 5 

2 to 4 PM 

Trinity Anglican Church celebrates 170 years 

“Fashion Through the Ages:  1848 – 2018” 

tickets $15 per person in advance, $20 at the door 

Saturday 

May 12 

8:30 AM - Noon 

Crieff Hills celebrates 

“World Migratory Bird Day” 

hosted by certified bird bander Brian Pomfret 

Refreshments, no cost, donations accepted 

 

 

 



KAI THE BARBARIAN 
Finally - a play about George Leslie Mackay,  

from Oxford County, will be staged in Embro!   

He was the first foreign missionary to be commissioned  

by Canada Church, he came from Embro, and 

was educated at Knox College, Princeton, and Edinburg.   

He was sent to Formosa, worked as an itinerant dentist,  

and established schools and churches from 1871 to 1901. 

March 21-24 and March 29-31 at 7:30 PM  

March 29 and 31 at 2 PM, Embro Town Hall 

Tickets available @ 519-475-4201 or info @ 519-532-1522, or Facebook at “KAI the Barbarian, 

the George Leslie MacKay Story” 

 
                                                      

                                                              So much information, 

                                                               yet so difficult to discern 

                                                             what will enable greater levels 

                                                                of compassionate faithfulness. 

                                                                 This conference will help. 

                                                              It offers excellent presenters 

                                                              who have a passion 

                                                               for practical wisdom. 

APRIL 20-21, 2018 AT VAUGHAN COMMUNITY CHURCH, THORNHILL 
Considering the quality, the cost is modest. 

Please read the poster in the library or go on-line (http://www.renewal-fellowship.ca/1553) to 

find more details.   

You can also talk with Ian Shaw [428-5396]. 
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JOIN US AT LUNCH BUNCH! 
Tomorrow, March 12th at noon 

Simcoe Arms 

140 Queensway East, Simcoe 

If you plan to attend, please contact Peggy McArthur at 426-7796  

or email 43pmca@eastlink.ca .  Thanks! 
 
 

MEN’S BREAKFAST 
 

Sunday, March 18, 2018 

Coffee 8:00 AM   Breakfast 8:30 AM 

Speaker:  Susan Ferguson 

Topic:  The Cancer Support & Resource Program 

Adults $5.00     Children $2.00 



 

 

  
ST. PAUL’S COURT ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

The AGM for St. Paul’s Presbyterian Church (Simcoe) Non-Profit Housing Corporation, which 

operates St. Paul’s Court, will be held Tuesday, March 27 at 6 PM, with refreshments at 6:30 

PM.   

All are welcome to attend.  Please show your support for the Board of Directors and St. Paul’s 

Court by purchasing a membership for just $1.00 (see form in bulletin).  Please return 

completed forms to the church office or St. Paul’s Court office.  Thank you. 
 

 

WMS/ST. PAUL’S MISSION CIRCLE PROJECT 

Mission Circle is supporting the Kenora Fellowship (in Kenora, ON)  

by providing purses and backpacks which will be donated and then filled with personal hygiene 

supplies.  There is a collection box in the lower lobby.  Last call for donations!  Collection 

ending March 18th. 

 

            LENTEN SERVICES AND TOONIE SOUP LUNCHEONS 
           Sponsored by the Community Life Committee 

  February 14 to March 21 (Wednesdays) at 12:10 PM 

      Soups are needed for six luncheons, each enough 

   for ten people.  See sign-up sheet in library.  Thanks!                         
    

 


